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Dear Dr Feld 

RE: Will a?t1.—M.uIAIiY._., 
GRO-CL . _. .L LiverpooJfGRoc

._._ 

This gentleman recently had 
a hernia repair under the care of Professor Shields, and this 

seems to be settling quite well. The other problem is that his scrotum is still very hard and 
rather tender. Mr Hartley, one of the surgical team, was kind enough to review him today, 
and felt that this was largely a mixture of fluid and old blood, 

and would resolve slowly but 
might take several months. He told Mr Murphy all of this, and, we gave him some analgesia 
in the meantime.

We have arranged an ultrasound of the scrotum to be sure that there is nothing else going v&.
, i.! he will be reviewed by the surgeons in 10 days, and ourselves in 3 weeks. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C
_._._._._._._._._._._._._._.s 

Rod Johnston 
REGISTRAR IN HAEMATOLOGY 
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